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26th June 2019/182 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Last week 
 
Sports Day was thoroughly enjoyed by all. Lots of activities took place and many medals were won, with some children 
winning multiple events.  
 

        
 
SHINE Market 
 
As part of the Apprentice theme, SHINE will be holding a market this Saturday 29th June at 1:15pm. This will be in 
conjunction with the End of Year Party. We encourage you to attend and buy some products that the children have 
made. All the money made will go to the winning team’s charity of choice. 
 
Please give your child some snacks that can be shared at the party. No fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. 
 
Shrek Adventure 
Our end of year trip will be on Saturday 6th July. Please see the attached form. If you would like your child to attend, 
return the permission slip no later than Saturday 29th June or they will not be able to go. 
 
Reminder 
SHINE begins at 9:30am and pick up is at 2:30pm sharp. If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the 
SHINE team on 020 7607 2575 or email eunicebshine@gmail.com 
 
To view the newsletters online go to https://www.pakemanprimary.co.uk/news/shine-newsletters-2018-2019/ 
 
Kind Regards 
Eunice Burlingham   
Shine Project Manager 
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22nd June 2019 
SHREK ADVENTURE TRIP 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
For our end of year trip for excellent attendance and behaviour we are taking the children to the Shrek Adventure in 
Westminster on Saturday 6th July 2019.  
 
We will leave school at 9:45am and arrive back at 2:15pm. We will travel by buses 91 and 11 to and from the venue. 
The children will need a packed lunch from home.  No fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. 
 
Please arrive by 9:30am so that we can leave promptly and arrive at school at 2:20pm to collect your child/ren.  
 
This trip is being funded by SHINE, so if your child cannot attend please do not fill in the slip or we will lose the money. 
If your child can attend, please return this permission slip no later than Saturday 29th June 2019.  
You can also email your reply to: eunicebshine@gmail.com   
 
Kind Regards  
Eunice Burlingham  
Shine Project Manager 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

‘SHREK ADVENTURE’ Trip 
 

I give permission for my child………………………………………………………...in……………………..(SHINE) class to 
attend the Shrek Adventure trip on Saturday 6th July 2019.  
 

Signature:.............................................................................                  Date:…………………………………………. 
 

Name:....................................................................................  Telephone No:.............................................………... 
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